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To the Ministers, Church Councils, Senior Stewards, Property Contacts and Covid Teams
Dear friends,

Some of our Circuit Churches are re-opening for worship or prayer after the 29th March, when we are no longer required to stay at home.
This letter is to remind you that there is no change to the requirements that Churches must adhere to the contents of their Risk Assessments, which must have been seen by the Circuit Covid Team, before you re-open for worship.

As an aid memoir to all churches we hope the following check list might be helpful: -
· A Covid-19 risk assessment must be completed
· Covid-19 safety signage must be adequate and displayed 
· A system is in place for checking or asking worshippers and workers if they have any Covid-19 symptoms.
· A cleaning regime must be in place for the premises  
· Facilities for hand washing must be available
· Hand sterilizing facilities must be available and are used at entry and exit from the premises
· Ideally separate entry and exit points must be used.
· Steps have been taken to maintain a 2-metre distance and where people cannot maintain 2 metre distancing, the place of worship has implemented risk mitigation plans.
· No mingling and talking inside the church before or after worship  
· Staff are wearing adequate PPE  
· All attendees are wearing a face covering
· A contact tracing system is in place to collect the details of customers and visitors
· Internal early outbreak management procedure 
As a further aid the attached document has been recently provided to one of our churches by the Environmental Health Officer at Birmingham City Council.   It is not necessary that you rewrite your existing Risk Assessment, but it would be very prudent to make sure that your own Risk Assessment covers all the suggestions made and amend it as necessary.
Finally, a reminder that it is a Legal Requirement that a Covid Risk Assessment must be prepared and signed off by the Church Council or Covid Team if they have delegated powers for any public building before it is re-opened.

Blessings to you all,

Rev Alison Richards, 
Rev Neil Johnson      Rev Nick Jones
 
Superintendent 
            Superintendent       
 Superintendent
 
Richard Burr           

Jayne Snape

Circuit Property Steward   
Circuit Property and Facilities Officer
� EMBED MSDraw.Drawing.8.1  ���








[image: image2.wmf]_1013272746.unknown

